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School Calendar 
Sledding Party Today 
No school: 
Friday 2/19 & Monday 2/22 

 
Carpool Dates 
Wednesday 2/17 PM 
Thursday 2/18 A.M. & P.M. 
Wednesday 3/10 PM 
  
Hot Lunch 
Wednesday 2/17 
Sloppy Jo & Chips 
 

Wednesday  2/24 
Baked Ziti & Breadstick 
 

Friday 2/26 
Pizza & Ice Cream 
  
Band Practice Sheet 
February 19  Pink 
February 26  Orange 
  
Newsletter Information 
Deadline is 7P.M. 
Wednesday 
Send submissions to 
Newsletter@EastMartin.org 
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Principal’s Note 

"He spreads the snow like wool and scatters the frost like ashes." Psalm 147:15  
 

Although it has been very cold, it sure has been beautiful! 
Today, Friday, Feb. 12, we are hoping to enjoy the 
cold and the snow with an all school sliding party. 
Due to COVID-19, it's been challenging to schedule 
all school or indoor events. Therefore, we're 
thankful to Mr. and Mrs. Westendorp for graciously 
allowing all of the students to slide on their hill and 
keep warm in their barn. Thank you!  
 

In Christ,  
Gail Riddering 
 
 

Midwinter Break – February 19 & 22 / PD Day March 19  

Mid winter break was inadvertently left off the calendar that was published in 
the directory. We apologize for that omission and for the late notification 
change. 
 

There will be no school for the students on Friday, February 19 and Monday, 
February 22. The teachers will have Professional Development the morning of 
the 19th. 
 

Friday, March 19 has been added as a Professional Day for teachers. Students 
will have a 1/2 day of school with a dismissal at 11:00. Bussing will be available 
because this follows Martin’s schedule as well.  
 
 

Kindergarten Visits and Tours 

We are now scheduling tours for kindergarten students 
for next fall. If you have a child ready for kindergarten, 
please call the office to schedule a tour and to meet the 
teacher! Please spread the word to your family and 
friends. 

 

http://www.eastmartin.org/


Christmas Program 

The Christmas program has been cancelled. We know this is disappointing, but we 
don’t feel we can safely perform the program this year.  Thank you for your 
understanding. 
 
 

Wild Game Dinner Update 

The Wild Game Dinner held on Saturday, February 6, in lieu of the cold weather, Covid 
stipulations and changes that had to be made, was a success.  We raised over $6,000.  
The take-out dinner was delicious and we had plenty of fish and sloppy joe. We had 7 
teams participate in the coyote hunt and 2 of the teams got coyotes for a total of 3.  
We had 11 people participate in the fishing marathon and they had over 700” between 
them all.  We saw some new faces, made some new friends and we missed those that 
usually joined us but couldn’t this year. Thank you to those that helped put this event 
together and those that came and supported the school. Praying we will see you all 
next year at East Martin Christian School’s 20th Annual Wild Game Dinner. 

 
 

 March is Coming and so is our Reading Month 

Who remembers what we did last year???  If you can’t remember, it’s because we didn’t get 
a chance to have our reading month. So get ready for a month of FUN! The Library Ladies are 
looking forward to it! 

 

Bi-weekly Newsletter 

Please note, the newsletter is going to be distributed on a bi-weekly basis. If an announcement is important 
and cannot wait until the following week, an email will be sent.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


